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RE:  FAA Approval for Inogen One G3 

 

 

  

The FAA allows the Inogen One® G3 onboard all U.S. aircraft, here are a few points to make air 

travel easy. 

 

Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) has determined that the POCs covered by 

this amendment are not hazardous material. Thus, they do not require the same level of special 

handling as compressed oxygen, and are safe for use on board aircraft, provided certain conditions 

for their use are met. 

SFAR 106 permits passengers to carry on and use certain POCs on board aircraft if the aircraft 

operator ensures that the conditions specified in the SFAR for their use are met. The devices 

initially determined acceptable for use in SFAR 106, published July 12, 2005, were Inogen, Inc.’s 

Inogen One G1, Inogen One, G2, and Inogen One G3 POC. 

 

 

Planning Your Flight 
When flying with the Inogen One® G3, you must inform the airline that you will be using your 

Inogen One® G3 onboard the aircraft. You must also keep a signed statement from your physician 

with you that includes:  

 English 

• Your ability to see/hear alarms and appropriately respond. 

• When oxygen use is necessary (all or a portion of the trip). 

• Maximum flow rate corresponding to the pressure in the cabin under normal operating conditions. 

• A new statement will not be necessary each time you fly, but the statement should be available 

during every flight. 

• Some airlines may equip their aircraft with onboard electrical power. You may have an 

opportunity to request a seat with a power port which can be used to power your Inogen One® G3. 

However, availability varies by airline, type of aircraft and class of service. You should check with 

your airlines for availability and always plan on having sufficient battery power for the duration of 

your flight, plus a conservative estimate of unanticipated delays. 

• Your AC Power Supply is equipped with a commonly used cigarette lighter adapter. However, 

aircrafts use different power port configurations and it is difficult to determine which type of power 

port compatibility your aircraft may supply; it’s a good idea to purchase an adapter such as 

Magellan’s Em Power Socket Connector Item #EA270. Contact Magellan’s at 1-800-962-4943 or 

visit www.magellans.com for a store location near you or purchase options online. 


